IT Chair Webmaster Report						2016 Spring HOD Meeting


The Montana Swimming website has a beautiful new look since mid-February. I have been updating the site with new information since the changeover. There are several new tabs with more to come. Several pages are still under construction, so please be patient as the pages are built. If the officers, teams, or others have information they would like posted, please e-mail it to me.  If you have ideas or suggestions, feel free to send them to me.


Respectfully submitted,

Susan Huckeby



